January 17, 1963.....

Dear Mr. Nittler

We received your very fine report today concerning our Radio Station ZFB-L.

Let me say that we started broadcasting on August 29, of this year on 910 kes, signing off at 1:00 a.m. daily, and commenced all-night broadcasting on November 19, with a change of frequency to 960 kes, with a power out-put of one thousand watts - (effective radiating 870 watts).

Checked log and am verifying your report.

Once again we thank you very much for the line.

Yours sincerely,

M. Sheppard,
GHIERAL HANAGUR.

MS/ca.

N.B. Would like to hear how home radios are receiving us.